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TO PATRugust 13, 2009
The Honorable President and Members
of the Baltimore City Council
c/o Karen Randle
Room 400 City Hall

I am herein reporting on City Council Bill 09-0360.

City Streets - Closing — Two Portions of Penn Street

For the purpose of condemning and closing (1) a portion of Penn Street, extending from
Lombard Street, North 02/ 49’ 40” West 346.42 feet to Redwood Street and (2) a portion
of Penn Street at a point on the east side thereof, distant North 02/ 49’ 40” West 107.33
feet from the north side of Lombard Street and extending North 02/ 49’ 40” West 239.09
feet, as shown on Plat 184-A-23A in the Office of the Department of Public Works; and
providing for a special effective date.

The Department of Transportation has reviewed this bill and has no objections to its passage.
The bill helps clear the way for the development of certain parcels in the University of
Maryland Medical Complex( Shock Trauma). Neither do we have any objection to the
technical amendments put forth by the Department of Public Works.
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